November 26%, 2018
To Whom It May Concern:

The idea that the child advocacy office may be forced to close seems ludicrous. There needs to be
someone children can reach out to when in need of legal assistance and someone to speak for them.
We have the SPCA, and multiple different animal welfare checks and balances, so why wouldn’t we have
the same for children?

While | cannot attend the rally | hope that the changes put forth do not come through.

Regards,

Shannon Stanley

PhD student-Equine physiclogy and nutrition
MSce. Animal Science
UCHS Board of Directors- Volunteer Coordinator



